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Submission: As a Singleton council rate payer, I do not support the councils latest submission for an increase SRV. Singleton 
council has secured millions of dollars of extra funding as part of the resources for regions fund scheme, As a result of this 
funding continuing into the future any necessary major works should be funded in this manner, not passing extra cost onto 
struggling rate payers in the local government area. Currently coal mining a major employment industry for the area is at the 
bottom of the price cycle and as a result many unemployed local are unable to afford any extra increase in the cost of living. 
Regards 
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